
CEMC Diary 

Sun, 9th June, following morning service - Soup lunch 

Mon, 10th Jun, 7:30pm - Craft Group 

Sat, 15th June, 10am - Families’ House Group 
Wed, 19th June, 7pm - Pie & Beans Quiz Night 

Gardeners are meeting every Monday from 2-4pm. 
Credit Union - Wednesdays, 10am to noon at reception desk. 
Choir practice is on Thursdays at 7:45pm. All singers welcome! 

Please send submissions for Sunday notices to cemc.notices@gmail.com 

(or drop off at office) no later than Thursday. While every effort is made to 

include submissions into the notices, there may be times when information 

has to be reworded, summarised or withheld. Thank you. 

If you wish these notices, or the service sheet for the upcoming Sunday 

morning, to be delivered by email, please contact cemc.notices@gmail.com. 

Our Website www.edinburghmethodist.com 

Our Facebook Page - Edinburgh Methodists (facebook.com/CityEdinMethodist) 

25 Nicolson Square, Edinburgh, EH8 9BX. 

Tel 0131 662 8635 

Email cemc.office@gmail.com 

Scottish Charity No: SC039655 

Church Office Hours:  

Mon - Fri: 8:30am– 3.30pm 

If any of the CEMC groups or activities mentioned here are something 
you would like to know more about, do ask a Steward, check church 
notice board or call the office, to get in touch with the right person. 

Thank you. 

2nd June 2019 

11:00am Holy Communion led by 
Rev Hilda Warwick & Deacon Elizabeth Harfleet 

6:30pm Service led by Iain Hampson 

Wednesdays@TheWell                                                    11am: Colossians 
Noon: prayer worship in chapel then Lunch together. 

9th June 2019 

11:00am Service led by 
led by Rev Hilda Warwick 

6:30pm Study on John 19 - led by Eric P Smith 

 Welcome to this church 
God bless your time with us. 

 
My days and my nights are yours, 
my heart and my hope are yours, 

my very soul is yours, 
and as my spirit rises to worship you 

my every breath is yours. 
(Nancy Davis, Emmanuel Church, Eastbourne) 

http://www.facebook.com/CityEdinMethodists


Fresh Start collection is This Week. Updates on wants list posted 
on notice boards. 

Wednesday@TheWell -  during June the discussions will be 
following the LWPT/Methodist, Bible Month through Colossians. 

Mon, 10th Jun,e 7:30pm - Craft Group will be held at Jan 

Tues, 11th June, 6:30pm  -  EIFA AGM 
(check website for rsvp) The speaker will be Arthur Dal, President 
of the International Environmental Forum. "Breaking the Climate 
Impass: Small Nations' and Island Communities' role." 
Refreshments from 6pm, meeting (constitutional changes) 
6:30pm, speaker 7:15pm. 

Fri, 14th June, from 12pm - Fresh Start Garden Party 
20 year anniversary celebration  See poster. 
rsvp: admin@freshstartweb.org.uk or 0131 476 7741 

Wed, 19th June, 7pm - Pie & Beans Quiz Night 
Towards funding our Christmas Dinner on Christmas Day 
for all comers Soul Food plan. £7 a ticket now available via 
the office. 

Don’t forget to stay today - General Church Meeting! 

Sat, 15th June, 10am - Families’ House Group 
will meet at Christina Schmidt’s. 
Contact email address posted on Church board. 

Mon, 17th June, 7pm - Thanksgiving for Jules Vanier 
Some members may remember our church project to help create the 
gardens for the new L’Arche Home being built in Edinburgh. The 
Walkers will be happy to talk about the work this man set in motion 
in the world. St Mary Magdelene’s, Bingham Ave, EH15 3HY 
Further information on posters. 

Tonight, 6pm - Sunday@Six 
‘Pilgrims on a Journey’ with Deacon Elizabeth Harfleet Rosyth 
Methodist church. Details on notice board. 

Sun, 9th June, following morning service - Soup lunch 
Help to set up & clear up ☺ . Please see Margaret Kilner. 

Outwiths - Please do keep reviewing our notice boards, reception + lots 
of leaflets on shelves by The Well, for more details & other information that 
might be of interest, including: 

Capoeira classes / Speakers Club / Songs and Troubadours, 24th 

June / … 

Did you know? There are Queer Tango classes here on Wednesdays.  

Novels & Natter 
Next novel is At the Edge of the Orchard by Tracy Chevalier 
details on the notice boards. Next Natter - 25th June 

Easter Offering . The donations have been banked. 
Thanks to everyone for their generosity. £576.80 has 
been paid in to the Methodist Church World Mission 
Fund, £375.00 of which was Gift Aided. Margaret Kilner. 

Big Thanks* to the Christian Aid Bridge Crossers who raised 
£337.50 in sponsorship and another big thank you to our members 
who kindly donated a further £350 through their envelopes. £687.50! 

I want to say thank you for the opportunity to join 
you on your journey as a church over the last five and a 
half years. Thanks very much for all the recent kind words 
and for your thoughtful and generous leaving gifts. I will 
not become a stranger, and hope to still be involved with 
the Christian Aid Book Sale here should the church 
continue to host it. I have always summed up the story 
here as 'a good church with good people doing good 
things' and, as such, that made my job to share your 
story so much easier. Every blessing for the future. 

With all best wishes, Gillian 

19th June - Heads Up - Council planning consultations. 'Our Money, 
Our Planet - Participatory Budgeting and the Green New Deal'. 
Check Eventbrite & council info. 

! * from, & to!, Peter W 


